
March i, 1967 

Mr. Jonathan Dolger 
Managing Editor 
Deli Publishing Company 
750 Third Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Mr. Dolger: 

Herewith the errata for WHITEWASH II. As I told you 
yesterday, while I would much prefer the index to be 
induced, I agree to its omission with your promise 
it will be included in subsequent printings. I am 
scadi,167 you a copy separately. I have not been able 
to edit and check it against the cards, which are 
available to you. 

0.ncerely, 

Harold Weisber7 

cc: Mr. Starr 


